
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 
    

 

March 30, 2021 

 

RE:  Spring Break/Hybrid Days 

 

Dear North East Families, 

This is a reminder that North East School District will be on Spring Break from Thursday, April 1st 

through Wednesday, April 7th.   No assignments are required during Spring Break.  There are also 

scheduled hybrid days on Thursday, April 8th and Friday, April 9th.   Students do not report to school 

on hybrid days; however, they are required to log in to their Google Classroom and complete building 

specific assignments.   Erie County Technical School students will report to their AM or PM sessions 

on both April 8th and April 9th. 

The end of the third marking period is March 31st.   Report cards will be mailed on Monday, April 12, 

2021.   We are also missing a few seniors on our Senior Spotlight.  Please have your senior complete 

the form and submit a picture so we can recognize them on our website located under the gold Senior 

Spotlight tab.   

The COVID-19 reporting form is available and is located on the district website at nesd1.org, select 

the gold covid form.   

If you have any questions, please contact your building administration.   We hope you enjoy your 

Spring Break with your families! 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 

     www.nesd1.org 
Dr. Michele Spurgeon Hartzell, Superintendent                                                                 Mr. Jeffrey Fox, Business Manager 
                                                                           Mrs. Shelley Allen, Administrative Assistant 


